
           Monthly Newsletter
LAWNSCAPES

Up coming services:
Bulb Planting  
Fall Cleanups 
Perennial & Grass Plant
Trimming + Pruning
Gutter Cleaning

Welcome back to our monthly
Newsletter!

Happy November 



LAWNSCAPES NOW
OFFERS BULB PLANTING

LAWNSCAPES NOW
OFFERS BULB PLANTING

TULIPSTULIPS

DAFFODILSDAFFODILS  

We are
offering
YELLOW

Daffoldils 

We are offering:
Mixed Tulips
Purple Tulips

Pink Tulips
White Tulips

Red Tulips

We have emailed you a separate price
sheet - Please contact the office

 (401-385-9685) or respond to the email to
place an order

Must be ordered by November 15, 2024



This leads to:
Mold and mildew

growth
Lawn diseases that

spread quickly
Grass rotting from too

much moisture

What is fall cleanup?

Fall cleanup consists of
cleaning all debris and
leaving your property as
clean as possible. Any
grass plants & perennial
flowers still in need of
cutting will be done at
this time. We will also
perform one final
mowing.

When leaves sit on your
lawn all winter, they can
do more harm than you

think. Leaves trap
moisture, and too much
of it can damage your

grass.

Raking up leaves and clearing debris helps your lawn
stay dry and healthy. A quick cleanup can save you

from big problems later.

FALL 
CLEANUPS



What’s the difference between:
 Fall Cleanup (One time)

or
Fall Cleanup (Seasonal)?

One-Time Fall Cleanup – If you are receiving this service you will get (1) visit
between November 25th and December 15th. During this only visit, we will clean

all debris and leave the property as clean as possible. All grass plants and
perennials flowers will be pruned at this time as well as one final mowing. 

***If an additional visit is requested we will need to charge an additional fee.

Seasonal Fall Cleanup – If you are receiving this service you will get (1) visit
between November 11th and November 30th. During this first visit we will
clean the yard very well, cut back the perennial flowers, grass plants and
mow the lawn one final time. We will then return one more time between

November 25th and December 15th. During this final visit we will clean all
debris and leave the property as clean as possible. Any grass plants and

perennials flowers still in need of cutting will also be done at this time. The
anticipated time between visits will be 3 weeks. 

***Some properties will receive a 3rd visit. This will be at our discretion.
Typical reasons we return for a 3rd visit is that the property has trees that
shed extra late, or our second visit occurred when most of the leaves have

not fallen.



ACORNS

As we let you know in our Newsletter last month,
acorn cleanup this year has been a far greater task

than in years past, in some cases cleaning up
acorns has proved to be a time-consuming effort. 

We will continue to remove them throughout the
rest of October and early November during our

maintenance visits.
In the cases where it takes us longer (more than 10-
15 extra minutes) we will need to charge a small fee

to cover our labor expenses. As of today, it has
taken us an average of 1-2 hours to cleanup the
acorns on any given property. With even some
cases where it has taken 3-4 hours to remove

them. 



Dead, Diseased, &
Damaged Branches:

these branches pose a
risk to the plant as they

can harbor disease.
Your shrubs won't be
damaged when you
prune out the dead

wood in the fall, and it's
necessary to prune out

the disease now, so it
doesn't spread over the

winter.

Perennials & Grass Plants
Trimming+Pruning

We offer this
service to prevent

winter damage!

Why do we Trim + Prune Perennials & Grass Plants?

Perennials left in
place slowly break

down over the
winter.

If you are one of our
maintenance clients and/or
scheduled for Fall Cleanup -

You are already scheduled for
this service.



Our last day of Sprinkler Winterization
was November 1st 2024

Your system is all set and will be ready
to be restarted in the Spring 

GUTTER CLEANING

HAVE BEEN COMPLETED
SPRINKLER WINTERIZATIONS

STAGE 1: The week of November
4th through November 8th, we will
clean the gutters fully of all debris

ahead of any freezing (which
would make it very difficult to

remove all debris).

STAGE 2: The week of November
25th through November 29th we
will clean the gutters a second &
final time to remove all the new

and remaining debris.



HAPPY 

DONT FORGET TO FOLLOW
US ON SOCIAL MEDIA

With Thanksgiving quickly approaching the
Lawnscapes team would like to take some
time to thank our dedicated employees,

clients & vendors.
We are extremely grateful for our hardworking &

professional crews! 
They put so much care into each one of their

jobs & it truly shows.

THANKSGIVING

And of course, we wouldn’t be where we are today
without our wonderful clients, who welcome us to work

with them & their properties. 
Have a lovely holiday!

Facebook

Instagram

WEEKLY MAINTENANCE IS SCHEDULED TO END
FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 8TH

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61556649209989
https://www.instagram.com/lawnscapesinc/

